
From: Trevor Whipple <twhipple@vlct.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 10:07 AM 
To: dps.vacopchiefsonly@list.vermont.gov <dps.vacopchiefsonly@list.vermont.gov> 
Subject: [DPS.VACOP-chiefs only] VT Courts Online 
  
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

Good morning chiefs, 
  
Thanks to a tip from Colchester PD I have learned that VT Courts Online is transitioning to a 
new system.  I am the current administrator for the municipal police department’s account for 
the, soon to be old, Courts Online.  At this point I have no information regarding how the new 
system will work and how municipal police agencies can gain access.  I sent a request this 
morning and was told they are backed up due to the change.  I will share any information as 
soon as I receive it. 
  
With thanks, 
Trevor 
  
  

 

  

Trevor Whipple 
Law Enforcement Consultant 
89 Main Street, Suite 4 
Montpelier, VT 05602-2948 
800-649-7915 ext. 1929 
802-262-1929 (direct) 
twhipple@vlct.org 
www.vlct.org 
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